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Comments: I would like to request transparency when it comes to the actions of the Forest Service with ample

time for the public to respond and give input on further actions that could implicate issues with the Salt River

Horse Herd. The fencing that is currently being completed down at the Lower Salt River is an example of things

needing to be avoided. It's my understanding that the reason there was no public input on this project was able to

be bypassed, but it his impacted the public greatly. It has impeded on the horses directly due to the noises,

explosions, and the outright destruction of their habitat.  Regarding the use of any and all chemicals to control

habitats should be discussed with the public as it would be directly integrated into their exposure outdoors.  It

should also be noted that several of the herbicides or pesticides that are listed have been proven to cause cancer

in both animals and humans. Continuing to overuse these methods cause issues with resistance and new

mutations to occur. With that in mind, then causes effects on the wildlife and their ability to adapt. Horses are

only one of the many that it can have an effect on.  If the Tonto National Forest is to remain, there has to be more

on foot involvement within the forest service. I understand the job is very demanding and summer time is

painfully hot, but if the issues regarding the trash,overgrowth, weeds, and the like we're handled promptly after

tubing season closed-a lot of issues could be resolved dramatically. 


